STOCK YARDS ¢ 1325 EAST 46TH AVENUE -
TELEPHONE 266-1703 ¢ DENVER, COLO. 80216
JANUARY 14-22, 1972

February 8, 1972

Broomfield Bank
No. 2 Garden Center
Broomfield, Co. 80020

Dear Friends:

The National Western Stock Show most sincerely appreciates
your good support of our fat livestock sales last month, and
we thank you.

Your bidding and purchases contributed to maintaining our
position as the nation's leading livestock show. Exhibitors
from 43 states and Canada are still talking about the show
and the auctions.

The Denver Post carried a complete list of sales and buyers
on Saturday, January 22, and the enclosed ad ran in The Post
and The Rocky Mountain News in thanks for your support.

Appreciatively,

L e

W|llard Simms
General Manager

WS/br
Enclosure

N. R. PETRY A. K. MITCHELL HOWARD K. LINGER WILLARD SIMMS DEWEY CARNAHAN
President 1st Vice President 2nd Vice President General Manager Secretary-Treasurer
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